
 

 

 

 

Notice – Netherlands Antillean Guilder and Caribbean Guilder 

 

The Bank of Italy informs that, as reported by the Central Bank of Curaçao en Sint Maarten, the 

Netherlands Antillean Guilder will be replaced by the Caribbean Guilder. 

Effective from March 31st, 2025, the Bank of Italy will publish the exchange rate of the Caribbean 

Guilder and will cease publishing the exchange rate of the Netherlands Antillean Guilder. 

 


